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What has been happening this week? 

In English, we have started to explore our text and make predictions about what the story may 

be about. We also wrote agony aunt letters about overcoming our fears like the boy in the 

story must do. 

In Maths, we have been multiplying by 10 and 100 and dividing by 10 and 100. We have been 

doing lots of jumping – asking your child how this relates to maths! 

In Science, we started our light topic. We defined the terms light and dark and discussed and 

listed different light sources. 

In Topic, we started looking at the Anglo – Saxons and found out about the 7 Kingdoms which 

we now know as counties. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Molly for using what she has learnt in maths this week and applying it to 

what she already knows and Ava for her project of creating and drawing all flags from memory 

for a display. 

Headteacher's Award: William for showing love and having a great start to the term and 

Bonnie for persevering with her learning. 

Shining Stars: James, Milo, Lily x2, Harvey, William x2, Brooke, Bonnie, Molly x2 and Harriet 

Pupil Voice: “I want to do more maths, it’s fun” - Bonnie 

 

Reminders & Messages 

I am really proud of every single Otter this week because they have come back raring to go 

and are doing really well with their learning! 

Year 3 will be going swimming on Monday afternoons so need to remember their swimming kit 

– towel, goggles, swimming costume/trunks. 

Otters will be starting computing next Thursday afternoon with Mrs Spencer. 


